
Monday 26th April 

CENTAURS 
Reading: 20 mins novel 
of choice 
 
Spellings: Sheet 4, week 
3 & activity 
 
Tables: Fraction, 
percentage links 
 
Written Literacy: 
Comprehension- Holes  
 
Parent/guardian 
signature: 

PHOENIXES 
Reading: 20 mins novel 
of choice 
 
Spellings: Sheet 4, week 
3 & activity 
 
Tables: Fraction, 
percentage links 
 
Written Literacy: 
Comprehension- Holes 
 
Parent/guardian 
signature: 

DRAGONS 
Reading: 15 mins novel 
of choice 
 
Spellings: Sheet 4, week 
3 & activity 
 
Tables: Fraction, 
percentage links 
 
Written Literacy: 
Comprehension- The 
Enormous Crocodile  
 
Parent/guardian 
signature: 

TARGET OF THE WEEK:  Revise ALL tables! Things to remember: Check the P6 website page for spellings and tables. 

Bring spelling book in on Friday.  

 



Tuesday 27th April 

CENTAURS 
 
Reading: 20 mins novel 
of choice 
 
Spellings: Sheet 4, week 
3 & activity 
 
Tables: Fraction, 
percentage links 
 
Written Numeracy: 
Percentages     
 
Parent/guardian 
signature: 

PHOENIXES 
 
Reading: 20 mins novel 
of choice 
 
Spellings: Sheet 4, week 
3 & activity 
 
Tables: Fraction, 
percentage links 
 
Written Numeracy: 
Percentages      
 
Parent/guardian 
signature: 
 

DRAGONS 
 
Reading: 15 mins novel 
of choice 
 
Spellings: Sheet 4, week 
3 & activity 
 
Tables: Fraction, 
percentage links 
  
Written Numeracy: 
Percentages (side 1 
only)     
 
Parent/guardian 
signature: 
 

Things to remember:   Check the P6 website page for spellings and tables.  



Wednesday 28th April  

CENTAURS 
 
Reading: 20 mins novel 
of choice 
 
Spellings: Sheet 4, week 
3 & activity 
 
Tables: Fraction, 
percentage links 
 
Written Literacy: NSPCC 
Theme 1 Lesson 3  
 
Parent/guardian 
signature: 

PHOENIXES 
 
Reading: 20 mins novel 
of choice 
 
Spellings: Sheet 4, week 
3 & activity 
 
Tables: Fraction, 
percentage links 
  
Written Literacy: NSPCC 
Theme 1 Lesson 3  
 
Parent/guardian 
signature: 

DRAGONS 
 
Reading: 15 mins novel 
of choice 
 
Spellings: Sheet 4, week 
3 & activity 
 
Tables: Fraction, 
percentage links 
 
Written Literacy: NSPCC 
Theme 1 Lesson 3   
 
Parent/guardian 
signature: 
 

Things to remember:   Check the P6 website page for spellings and tables 



Thursday 29th April  

CENTAURS 
 
Reading: 20 mins novel 
of choice 
 
Spellings: Sheet 4, week 
3 & activity 
 
Tables: Fraction, 
percentage links 
 
 
Written Numeracy: 
Percentage/ fraction 
family chart     
 
Parent/guardian 
signature: 

PHOENIXES 
 
Reading: 20 mins novel 
of choice 
 
Spellings: Sheet 4, week 
3 & activity 
 
Tables: Fraction, 
percentage links 
 
Written Numeracy: 
Percentage/ fraction 
family chart     
 
Parent/guardian 
signature:   

DRAGONS 
 
Reading: 15 mins novel 
of choice 
 
Spellings: Sheet 4, 
week 3 & activity 
 
Tables: Fraction, 
percentage links 
  
Written Numeracy: 
Percentage/ fraction 
family chart     
 
Parent/guardian 
signature: 
 

Things to remember: Bring in spelling book tomorrow. Revise for Friday test.  


